
Christmas Food Vouchers

Dear Parent/guardian,

As part of the Government Local Support Grant arrangements within the Cheshire West and Cheshire

Local Authority, all children who are in receipt of Free School Meals will receive funding for food

provision over the Christmas Holidays.

The total funding for the Christmas holidays is £40 per child.

You will receive an email with an Asda gift card code, before we break up on the Wednesday 14th

December.

If you haven’t received the voucher via email by that date then please email finance@hfcmat.com.

Yours sincerely.

Mrs Le Feuvre

Head of school
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